
 

Victorian secretariat Phone (03) 9285 7197    Fax (02) 6293 7664   Email FedRedistribution-VIC@aec.gov.au 
 

Objection 30 

John Tully 
1 page 

 

 

 



From: John Tully
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I wish to object to the Central Goldfields Shire being placed within the Mallee Division.
 
In the early 1990s it was proposed to move Dunolly (now in Central Goldfields) to Mallee.
A local lady argued that for her to visit her local member in Mildura by public transport
would require an overnight trip of bus to Bendigo, train to Swan Hill then bus to Mildura.
 
Today the public transport is still the same so isn’t the reasoning the same?
 
John Tully, 

 
 
 




